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Comments: I am writing this letter to you as an Idaho native and long time resident of Valley County, (Cascade)

Idaho, in regards to Midas Gold mining company based in Donnelly, Idaho, with their mine site at Stibnite, Idaho.

 

I desire their freedom to operate the mine unencumbered, not having any burden or impediment, I consider

mining to be a healthy, and one of the few industries we have in Idaho. I completely agree with the Midas Gold

operation at Stibnite and look forward to their progression in the very near future!


